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To receive Child Care Assistance Program (CCAP) payments 
you must enroll in the Gateways Registry. 
�The Registry offers a quick and easy way to track your training. 

How do I become a Gateways to Opportunity Registry Member? 
1. �Go to registry.ilgateways.com. Click   Join Now  on the bottom of the page.
2. Click on Complete and submit online.
3. �If you have never filled out a Gateways Registry application before, select click here under option 2.
4. �Fill out your User Account Request information. Select  Submit User Request  .You will receive an email stating,  

“Your Online Account is Ready” with further instructions.

If you provide care for children in your home or center and you receive payment from the Child Care Assistance Program (CCAP),  
you are required to enroll in the Gateways Registry and complete required trainings by September 30, 2017. 

Sign up for the Gateways Registry today! 
Go to registry.ilgateways.com to get started.
Don’t have a computer? Visit a library or a community  
center to complete your application or call your local  
Child Care Resource and Referral Agency at 1.877.20.CHILD


